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wyckoffpolice@wyckoffpolice.org

For Immediate Release:

On Wednesday August 8, 2018 at approximately 11:56 AM, the Wyckoff Police
Department responded to a Harding Road address on a report that a vehicle struck a
house. The initial responding officers reported that a 2018 BMW was completely inside of
the house and the driver was trapped inside of the vehicle. Officers were able to assist the
driver out of the car and also evacuate residents that were in the house. Officers
determined that the driver of the vehicle, who was a guest at the residence, pulled into the
driveway and struck another vehicle before striking the house. The driver of the vehicle,
an 84 year old female, and occupants of the home were all evaluated by the Wyckoff
Ambulance Corps. The driver was transported to a local medical facility for further
evaluation. The Wyckoff Fire Department responded to assist with stabilizing the house
and debris cleanup. The Wyckoff Township Engineer and Building Official were also
present at the scene and declared the house uninhabitable.



